
Our children have really begun to settle back into 

school and routines are beginning to be established. 

This week the children and I have started to learn I 

off by heart what their r’Rights’ are while they are in 

school during our daily ‘Collective Acts of Worship’. 

Mason Green in Year 6 was able to recite all 5 Rights 

 
in today’s Achievement Assembly. The 5 Rights are: 

• We have the right to learn 

• We have the right to be treated kindly with 

respect 

• We have the right to good role models 

• We have the right to be heard 

• We have the right to feel safe from harm.  

On Wednesday 8 boys and 8 girls from Year 3 to Year 

5 attended their first sports event of the year with 

Cross Country running at St Peter’s school in Brotton. 

Mrs Griffiths was extremely pleased with the 

performance of all our children they all did their 

absolute best.  In Year 5 Poppy, Millie, Mav and Olivia 

made it through to the finals next Wednesday. We 

wish the all ‘Good Luck!’ 

Year 6 were busy swimming while the rest of Key 

Stage 2 ran! I was lucky enough to accompany them to 

swimming again this Thursday and I was amazed by 

their progress. I lost count of the numbers of non 

swimmers that were not only swimming but swimming 

25 and 50m and the swimmers were upto 100m using a 

variety of swimming strokes and learning life saving 

techniques 

Year 1 Vision Tests 

The school Nurse will be visiting school on Wednesday 

6th October to carry out vision tests. 
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Our After School Club provides club activities with 

drink and a snack from 3;00pm – 4:00pm and childcare 

from 4:00pm – 5:00pm, Monday right through to 

Friday with Miss Watson and or Mrs Fox supervising 

each day.  

 

Our After School Clubs for this half term are: 

Monday – Homework and playground games  

Tuesday – Arts and Crafts 

Wednesday – Multi sports with MFC. 

Thursday Games night with SCSS 

Friday Gardening Club. 

 

All payments are through www.parentpay.com  

 

Visit by Skelton Fire Fighters 

 

 
On Monday 11th October our reception children 

will be visited by the fire fighters from the 

Skelton station. Not only will they learn about the 

important work that the Fire Fighters carry out 

but they may also get to sit in the cabin and 

sound the siren. 
 

Halloween Disco 
Mrs falconbridge has booked in a Halloween disco for 

Thursday 21st October – details will be sent out 

shortly. 
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Attendance 
 

 

 

Well Done Year 6! 

96% Attendance. 
 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

and remember we are 

here to help whenever 

you need us. 

Mrs Lawson 

                                          

Photographs 
The school photographer has been booked 

for October 14th.Details to follow. 

 

Headteacher’s Awards  
 

Congratulations to our first winners of the 

weekly Headteacher’s Award. 

The winners this week have all been given 

their award for being outstanding role 

models and working hard. 

I have to say the choice was incredibly 

difficult. 

 

YR – Alice Masterman 

Y1 – Freddie Henderson 

Y2 – Enid Boffey 

Y3 – Joshua Smith 

Y4 – Millie Warrior 

Y5 – Theo Taylor 

Y6 – Molly Staines 

 

Our Stars of the Week are: 
 

Y1 - Henry and Jacob H 

Y2 – Alfie and Rose 

Y3 – Letia and Zak 

Y4 – Esme and Daisy D 

Y5 – Ava W and Poppy M 

Y6-  Keira and Toby 

 
 

 

• 

 

The best inheritance parents can give 
their children is a few minutes of their 
time each day. 


